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🌸June News🌸

Week of June 3rd-5th, 2024
Dear Families,

What an absolute gift to have been your child’s teacher this year! This year has flown by!

I’m so proud of how much each child has grown and all the work they have accomplished.

Thank you so much for all the support you have shown me and your child this year.

Remember, Matthew 22:37-39 says: “Jesus replied: “Love the Lord your God with all your

heart and with all your soul and with all your mind. This is the first and greatest

commandment. And the second is like it: ‘Love your neighbor as yourself.’”

I will be passing out yearbooks this week and sending home a lot of student work. Make

sure to check the lost and found for any missing belongings!

Wishing you a fantastic, faithful summer and an amazing fifth grade year! Please make sure

to come say hi every once and awhile!

Love,

Ms. K

Upcoming Events
June 4: End of year awards assembly

June 5: Field Day – Last day of school – early dismissal


